
  

katten.com

Partner Ken Davis Quoted in imagingBiz.com on Amended 
Per-Click Leasing Complaint
May 14, 2007

W. Kenneth Davis, Jr., a partner in the Firm's Health Care Practice, was quoted extensively regarding 
an amended complaint filed by the Illinois Attorney General in a whistleblower lawsuit involving the 
"per-click" leasing arrangements of several imaging centers. Davis explores a number of implications 
for the imaging industry (“Amended Complaint Filed in Illinois Lease Case: Referring Physicians Still 
AWOL,” May 14, 2007).
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